
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OTHER IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
 

In compliance with current legislation, Bankinter, S.A. hereby announces that the 

credit rating agency, S&P Global Ratings, has confirmed all Bankinter’s credit 

ratings and has improved the related outlook from negative to stable. 
 

 

 

 

Madrid, 24 June 2021 


